Principal's Report Tm 2 Week 8

- School numbers for 2014 are looking more stable. We lose 23 Yr 6 students but gain 14 / 15 kindergarten studnts, 3 definite new enrolments, 2 exchange students and maintain the 4 Janssens children on our roll. Total 23/24 in.
- Reports hopefully will go tomorrow but due to technology issues may be delayed till Friday.
- DEC Email system also down so Newsletter also in doubt for this week.
- Visit by Japanese students in Week 3 term 3. We are looking for 8 15 families for billeting. We will be hosting the dinner on Tuesday night with all students and their host families 200 people. Families will be bringing food, we just have to provide tables. School will receive \$3000.
- Education week very busy. A KLCOS celebration planned for Thursday. All students from the 4 local primary schools will have a picnic and entertainment from students. Community invited to join them. There will also ne a more formal celebration that night at Kiama Pavilion. Our Open Day has been pencilled in for Week 5, 16th August. This will include school public speaking, open classrooms and Musica Viva. Does P & C wish to do a Bar-B-Q on this day?
- The GA position has been advertised. Terry Kofod has been asked to be on the panel and has accepted. Short listing will take place week 1 of term 3 and interviews week 2.
- Mrs Xuereb will be on leave during term 3. She will be relieved by Ms Jacqueline Koernor. Mrs Gibson Dean will relieve as Assistant Principal.